Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

BUREAU OF CORRECTIONS

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS
NBP Reservation, Muntiniupa City, Philippines, 1776
Telephone Nos. +632-8809-8073 / 8809-9775 / E-mail Address: odg@bucor.gov.ph

NOTICE TO PROCEED

January 3, 2024

ANGELO C. MARCELINO
ADIMRE CONSTRUCTION

47 St. Ignatius St., Villa Priscilla Subd.
Cutcot Pulilan, Bulacan

Sir,

Based on the approved Contract Agreement No. CA-INFRA-2024-001 (copy attached), notice
to proceed is hereby given to ADIMRE CONSTRUCTION for the Repair of Agro Facility
{(Mushroom House) effective upon receipt of this notice.

You are responsible for performing the services under the terms and conditions of the
Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in the space
provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the BUREAU OF CORRECTIONS.

Very truly yours,

GENERAL GREGORIO PIOOP/b PANG JR. AFP (Ret.) CESE, C%LH
irector General, Bureau of Corrections ZS 8 A
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